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Thank you to the members of Louisiana Alpha Delta Kappa for the honor of serving as your 
Immediate Past President this biennium.  Serving in this role has given me the opportunity to learn 
new skills and to meet and work with new sisters, chapter officers and to renew memories with 
other chapter sisters in Louisiana and the Gulf Region.  

During this biennium, I attended all of the executive board meetings. I attended the Gulf Regional 
Conference in Alabama where I served as the Regional Co-Chaplain and was part of the state 3 Ps 
meetings. I also attended the International Convention in Minneapolis, Minnesota and served as 
one of the chaplains representing the Gulf Region, was part of the state 4 Ps meetings and attended 
the Past State Presidents’ Luncheon.  I also accepted a position as a member of the International 
Resolution committee from the International President, Judy Ganzert for 2019-2021. 

I attended all of the District workshops that were held across Louisiana in 2018 and presented 
information on the chapter office of immediate past president. In addition, I attended 5/6 Founders’ 
Day activities and district luncheons that were held each October (2018 and 2019) during this 
biennium.  

I have completed all of the requirements for the position of immediate past state president. This 
includes being chairman of the Bylaws Committee (see details in Bylaws Committee report) and 
updating the Louisiana Policy and Procedure Manual. The Louisiana Policy and Procedure Manual 
changes were discussed and voted on at executive board meetings during the biennium.  I helped to 
revise and publish the updates as requested by the LA executive board. A copy of the LA Policy and 
Procedure Manual was emailed to all Louisiana chapters before the state convention.  It will be 
available on the state website as a resource. 

Thank you to all the past state presidents and the current executive board for their help and 
support.  It has been a pleasure and honor to serve the sisters of Louisiana Alpha Delta Kappa.   

Respectfully submitted by:   

Barbara M. LeBlanc,​ LA IPP (LA Beta Eta) 
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